
 
 
 
 
 

 

December 9, 2005 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 
<records@wutc.wa.gov> 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. UE-050684 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 

Enclosed for filing in the above proceeding are an original and 18 copies of PacifiCorp’s Notice 
of Substitution of Counsel.  An electronic copy of the filing has also be sent to the Commission’s 
record center. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Jason B. Keyes 
Stoel Rives LLP 
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